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From: Kev1984 
Sent: 03 January 2023 18:20
To: Planning Policy
Subject: Housing proposal

Categories: Reg.18 consultation

I reject the proposal of new houses to be built in lympstone. The impact and strain this will have on the 
current services will not be a good outcome.  
 
Sincerely Mr k livermore. 


